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Sensor Networks and Data Communications

To: Falah Ali

Subject: RE: Please let us know your decision: SNDC

From: Falah Ali [mailto:f.h.ali@sussex.ac.uk]  

Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2015 6:09 PM 
To: 'Sensor Networks and Data Communications' 

Subject: RE: Please let us know your decision: SNDC 

 
Dear Ramju/Editorial Coordinator 

 

Thank you for the email. I am happy to continue on the editorial board. 

 

Regards,  

Dr Falah H. Ali CEng, FIET, SMIEEE 

Director of communications research group. 

Department of Engineering and Design 

School of Engineering and Informatics 

University of Sussex 

Brighton BN1 9QT, UK. 

Tel +44 1273 678445. 

f.h.ali@sussex.ac.uk 

 
 

 

From: Sensor Networks and Data Communications [mailto:editor.sndc@omicsonline.net]  

Sent: 15 October 2015 11:16 

To: Falah Ali <f.h.ali@sussex.ac.uk> 

Subject: Please let us know your decision: SNDC 

Importance: High 

 
Dear Dr Falah H. Ali  

Greetings from the International Journal of Sensor Networks & Data Communications…! 
Hope you are doing great.  
 
We would like to thank your efforts  and for being associated with our Journal as an Editorial board 
Member.  
To progress and to run a journal successfully, we for sure depend on our reputed board members like 
you.  
 
We hereby now are writing this email  to inform you that the journal office is now decided to update 
our journal editorial board page. 
Therefore now we need your assurance so that you will help us in regular editorial duties whenever 
required. 
We request you to continue as our editorial board member.  
From our side we can promise you that the work load will be low from now on.  
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If you have updated contact information or any other details please let us know 
If you are not willing to continue also, please kindly let us know the same. 
 
Mail us your decision at your earliest possible.  
 
Thanks and Regards 
Ramju 
Editorial Coordinator 
International Journal of Sensor Networks & Data Communications 


